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WE WORSHIP OUR GOD  

 Prelude 

 Opener             “Our God Is an Awesome God”     

 Welcome and Announcements 

 Hymn                “Wonderful Words of Life ”         Pg 261     

 Prayer Concerns/Prayer             

 Praise & Worship “Shout to the Lord/God Is Good All the Time”  

 Scripture  Luke 7:11-17   

 Message                                        Pastor Toby Wagoner 

“When God Visits His People” 

 Hymn                   “How Great Thou Art”           Pg 10   

                     

Benediction 

The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the 

membership of this church. If you feel led to do this, please contact 

Pastor Toby. He will gladly talk and pray with you. 
 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday            9:45 Morning Worship  

   Live broadcast on Facebook 

  6:30 Jr & Sr High Youth  

Monday 6:00 Trustee Meeting 

Wednesday 6:30 On Line Bible Study  

   Junior & Senior Youth  

Saturday       11:30 CommUnity Kitchen – FUMC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

Our service this Sunday will be outside at 

9:45. Please bring your lawn chairs and 

join us as we worship the Lord. In case of 

inclement weather, we will be meeting 

inside at 9:45. 

Welcome back Pastor Toby! Toby and his 

family will remain self-quarantined for 10 

days. However, he will be bringing the 

message to us today.  

Our Building Fund total so far is 

$22,735.31. Thanks to all who have given 

to this fund.  

FBC will be hosting the Red Cross Blood 

Drive on Monday, August 10 from 11:00 

am to 6:00 pm. This is a wonderful 

outreach to give to others. The blood 

collected will be tested for Covid19 

antibodies. Appointments will keep 

anyone from waiting for a long period of 

time. Please call Red Cross at 1-800-733-

2767 to make an appointment. Also, if you 

are able to volunteer to register or help at 

the refreshment table for that day at any 

time, please contact Susan in the office.  

 
We will be taking up an offering for the 

Deacon’s Fund at the end of the service 

today. These funds are used to help those 

with needs in our community. 
 

Women's Outing to Blennerhassett 

Island.  Saturday, August 8.  Meet at 

church at 9:45 am.  Sternwheeler leaves at 

11:00 am.  Cost:  $12 for boat and $6.50 

for wagon ride tour on island 

(optional).  Bring lawn chair and bag lunch 

to enjoy. Maintaining social distancing by 

driving own cars.  Contact the office at 

304-273-9910 for information. 

 

 

**************************************** 

Upcoming Events 
Aug 3-Trustee Meeting; Aug 10-Blood Drive; BOCE; 

Nominating Committee; Aug 15-Women’s Conference; 

Aug 18-Finance Committee Meeting; Aug 19- Anchor 

Articles Due 

 
Men’s Fellowship will continue to delay its start-up till it 

is safe to openly conduct group gatherings.  

 

The Scholarship Girls for our church for the year are 

Destiny Thomas from our church and Jacinda Devart from 

Grafton. See the Anchor for more details.  The ladies are 

planning a day trip to Blennerhassett Island for August. The 

next meeting will be at the home of Debby Bashaw on 

September 17 at 7:00. All women are invited to attend.  

   Stay tuned for FIRST EVER VIRTUAL CONFERENCE OF 

ABWM of      WV!  Going "LIVE" on August 15 at 10:00 am.  More 

info to come! 

**************************************** 
Giving can be done in many ways. 

 

 Mail to FBC, 215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV 

26164 

 Drop it off at the church. (we can run out to the 

curb and pick it up from you if you prefer not to 

come in) 

 Use Tithe.ly on line for a quick, easy way to give. 

Go to our website and click on Online Giving to 

FBC.  

 

 

Announcements 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth News 

 
The youth continue to meet on 

Wednesday and Sunday 

evenings at 6:30 either at 

Johnson’s pool or Tudors. We 

are having a great time and 

learning Bible lessons. Last 

Sunday, Ann had 17 kids. 

 

The youth will be going 

kayaking the first part of 

August. Thanks again for 

making this possible by 

supporting our fundraisers like 

the yard sale!!!! 
~ 

VBS Boxes were delivered to 

our kids. We hope all the 

kiddos enjoyed their lessons 

and crafts last week. If you 

weren’t able to start the 

lessons last week, you can start 

anytime. Each day’s lesson is 

posted on the website.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it 

is passed to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, 

we would have you consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

August Memory Verse:  
I am the Light of the world. He who follows Me 
shall not walk in darkness but have the Light of 
Life.                                                  John 8:12  
 
The beautiful flowers for today are given by Bill and 
Liz Stewart in honor of their daughter Mary Beth’s 
birthday. 

***** 
Our Attendance 

 

Join us for worship on Sunday on Facebook. If you do not have 

Facebook, all sermons and Bible studies will be posted on our 

web page (www.fbcravenswood.org) by 11:00 the following 

day. Please join us as we worship the Lord together.  

 

 

  

Don’t forget: you can also join in by phone to the worship 

service and Wednesday Bible study. For security purposes 

we now have a new Zoom Room. Contact the office for dial 

in information. (While Pastor Toby is on vacation, we will 

not have Zoom available. He will return next week) 
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